
David Laliberte 

From: Vandendries, Frans [frans.vandendries@time4lime.com]

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2009 6:06 AM

To: David Laliberte

Cc: David Archbold; Kilburn Hjorleifson; Nigel Berry; Lewie Hydes; Mike Edenholm; Callow, Ian; Raul 
Nicholson-Coe; James McElvanna; Tom Kinstler; Jan.Tjernell@digicelgroup.com; Facey, Camille; 
Austin, Donald

Subject: [*SP* 27%] RE: Report of the LNP Consortium

Page 1 of 2

7/9/2010

David, 
  
There are a couple of other matters from the Consortium’s deliberations that I would like to bring to the 
attention of the Authority. 
  
The LNP Consortium reached a consensus that it would be beneficial to hire a third-party consultant to 
assist with the development of the RFP, the review of technical solutions and the implementation of the 
preferred solution.  The Consortium felt the expertise of this third party would help the members of the 
Consortium make a proper assessment of the available NP solutions that which would applicable to the 
Cayman market.  However, none of the members are in a position to engage or remunerate such an 
expert. 
  
The Technical Committee of the Consortium also considered the impact of the implementation of direct 
interconnection between mobile operators.  However, no consensus was reached on whether this would 
facilitate the porting of all mobile services, or whether this would introduce a level of complexity that would 
hinder the successful implementation of number portability. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
  
Regards, 
  
Frans Vandendries 
Chair – LNP Consortium 
  
  
  
Frans Vandendries 
M: 345-916-0831 
E: frans.vandendries@time4lime.com 

From: Vandendries, Frans  

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2009 9:21 AM 
To: David Laliberte 

Cc: David Archbold; Kilburn Hjorleifson; Nigel Berry; Lewie Hydes; Mike Edenholm; Callow, Ian; Raul 
Nicholson-Coe; James McElvanna; Tom Kinstler; 'Jan.Tjernell@digicelgroup.com'; Facey, Camille; Austin, 

Donald 

Subject: Report of the LNP Consortium 
  
David, 
  
Per your voicemail yesterday, please see the attached.  This is without prejudice to the rights of other 
members of the Consortium to submit their own comments. 
  
I have requested confidential treatment of the Attachment.  I assume the vendors are expecting 
confidential treatment of their competing proposals, in particular their prices. 
  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
  



Best regards, 
  
Frans Vandendries 
Chair – LNP Consortium 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

--- 
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subject to legal privilege. It is intended only for the recipient(s) named above. If you are not named above as a recipient, you must not read, 
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